
From: Tony Zielinski
To: Lee, Chris; Jorgensen, Arlene
Subject: Fwd: Bay View Property Development
Date: Wednesday, August 30, 2017 9:15:49 AM

Hello Chris,
   Please put this in the file for my resolution.
Thanks,
Tony Zielinski

Sent from my iPad

Begin forwarded message:

From: "Jorgensen, Arlene" <ajorge@milwaukee.gov>
Date: August 29, 2017 at 12:52:04 PM CDT
To: 'Tony Zielinski' <tony.zielinski@rocketmail.com>
Subject: FW: Bay View Property Development

FYI

-----Original Message-----
From: Tony Zielinski [mailto:tony.zielinski@rocketmail.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 12:42 PM
To: Zielinski, Tony; Jorgensen, Arlene
Cc: Dezur
Subject: Re: Bay View Property Development

Can you attend the meeting?
Tony

Sent from my iPhone

On Aug 29, 2017, at 11:38 AM, Zielinski, Tony
<tzieli@milwaukee.gov> wrote:

Hi,  This is an acknowledgement of receipt of your e-mail. I
will get back to you shortly. Thanks, Tony

-----Original Message-----

From: Dezur [mailto:de.ms.dezur@gmail.com]
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Sent: Tuesday, August 29, 2017 7:02 AM

To: Zielinski, Tony

Subject: Bay View Property Development

Alderman Zielinski:

In response to your letter of August 25, 2017 regarding
development of the vacant land between South Logan Avenue,
East Lincoln Avenue, East Conway Street and South Bay
Street, we encourage you to support its use as parkland.  We
believe population density is becoming an issue in Bay View.
 We have lived on S. Williams Street for 44 years and have
observed an abundance of  multifamily housing being
constructed throughout the area.  Although we are grateful for
 the revitalization it brings to Bay View, we are now at a point
where we believe some green space must be  preserved.

Anything you can do to ensure the parcel's future use as
parkland would be appreciated.

Darryl E. DeZur

Merlene S. DeZur
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